

Harbor City Neighborhood Council

Olive Reed

President

Raymond Moser

Vice President

Paul Murray

Interim Treasurer

Joyce Fredericks

Secretary

Councilman Joe Busciano Harbor District Office 638 S. Beacon Street, Suite 552 San Pedro, Ca 90731

Dear Councilman Joe:

September 25, 2013

At the August 28, 2013 Governing Board Meeting of the Harbor City Neighborhood Council, the board passed a motion to send you this letter asking that the CD15 Field Representative visit the following locations to see if there are any violations in zoning.

25916 Senator 25907 Senator (Fabricators Welding) 25909 Senator (ABC Company)

These units are not zoned for habitation and residential neighbors have been witnessing individuals at these locations who appear to be living there.

This issue that has been brought to our attention by stakeholders who say that the actions at these locations are affecting their quality of life.

Thank you for your attention to this matter and the excellent service that your office has been providing to the Harbor City Neighborhood Council area.

Sincerely,

Olive Reed, President

On behalf of the Harbor City Neighborhood Council Board